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STARS OF THE WEEK!  
This week our Shining Stars of the Week are: 
Eliza 
Fatima 
Florence 
Harlen  
Well done!  

NEXT WEEK 
Next week our learning will all be around another traditional tale, ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’. Please can every child bring in a yoghurt 
pot and a cardboard tube. We will be using these for our forest school activity.  
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HOMEWORK 
This week we have started some short 
handwriting sessions where we have been 
practicing our letter formation. We have 
started by working on our ‘ladder letters’.  

l i t u j y 
This week we would like you to have a go at 
practicing your ladder letters at home. 
Please do this sat at a table and remember 
to try and sit your letters on the line.  
Please see the document on our school 
website to help your child form their letters 
correctly.  
 
 

“Little Pig, Little Pig let me come in!” 
We have had a super week exploring the story, ‘The Three Little Pigs’. The children enjoyed 
learning the repetitive phrases and joining in with telling the story using their best expressive 
voices. We learnt about speech bubbles and had a go at thinking of some things that the 
different characters might say. The children have been building their own houses in the 
construction area and have learnt how to use an iPad to take a photograph of it. 
 
Earlier in the week we wrapped up and enjoyed the beautiful snowy weather! Please 
enjoy the photographs on the gallery on our school website: 
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/work/snow-much-fun/87296  
 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Please remember that all children visit the 
library on a Wednesday. Library books must 
be returned in book bags in order for your 
child to chose a new book. It can be 
upsetting for children if they are unable to 
swap their book.  
 

COMMUNICATION AND LANGUAGE 
Please take some time to look at the new ‘Communication and 
Language’ page which you can access from the Foundation Class 
page on the school website. You will find lots of useful links and tips 
to support your child with their communication and language 
development at home.  
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